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We’re now part of the Republic Services Family!

Celebrate the life of someone you love this Holiday Season!

For each $15 donation, Hospice will place a light on the Tree of Lights and add the name of the person you wish to remember on
the memorial board. For an Additional $5 Donation, you can add a photo of your loved one to be included in this year’s virtual
tribute. This year, our tree lighting festivities will be broadcast through Facebook and shared on our webpage for viewing. We will
include the reading of the names, a message from our Hospice Chaplain, Matt Tate, memorial candle lighting and the lighting of our
Hospice Tree. Join us virtually or in person on December 13 at 6 pm at our clinical office, 1500 S Hwy 49, Jackson.
Deadline for name and photo submission is December 8th 
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In Case of questions, please provide the following information:

Your Name______________________________________________

Phone__________________________________________________

Email___________________________________________________

Mail this form, along with your check to HOAC, 1500 S Hwy 49, Ste 205, Jackson, CA 95642

2024 Tree of Lights Memorial Celebration!
Hospice of Amador & Calaveras Invites you to participate in our remembrance ceremony.

	 It is with heartfelt gratitude for your loyal support 
that we share some exciting news. After close to 50 
years of serving Amador County and our wonderful 
community, ACES Waste Services Inc. is being 
acquired by Republic Services.
	 From day one, we have always taken great care 
to provide you with the highest level of customer 
care and recycling and waste services in California. 
Republic Services shares this commitment and 
brings with them over 170 local employees 
dedicated to serving you. They are also warmly 
welcoming all the members of ACES’ team into their 
family. 
	 You can rest assured that the same friendly faces 
you’ve come to know and rely on will continue to 
handle your recycling and waste collection needs, 
and now with the added support
that Republic brings.
	 We understand that with change comes 
questions, so we want to assure you that we are 
dedicated to making this transition as smooth as 
possible. We will be here every step of the way to 
answer any questions and address any concerns 
you may have.

What you can expect:
•	 Uninterrupted Service -- Your collection 
services will continue without any interruption.
•	 Familiar Faces -- The same dedicated local team 
members you know and trust will continue to handle 
your collections.
•	 Consistent Operations -- The hours of 
operation, accepted materials, and safety policies at 
the transfer station will remain unchanged.
•	 Simplified Billing -- Republic Services is working 
diligently to transfer your account information to 
their system. You will receive detailed information 
soon with your new account number and easy-
to-follow payment instructions. You‘ll be able 
to manage your account online, through their 
convenient app, or by phone or mail.
	 We’re excited to welcome Republic Services to 
Amador County. They are committed to providing 
the same level of expertise and service as ACES, now 
and into the future. 

Call our office at 209.274.2237 or visit 
RepublicServices.com for more information.
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Jason McCowan
	 Jason was working in a variety of entry-level 
service jobs when he decided to get his commercial 
drivers license. A family friend told him that ACES 
was a great place to work so that was where Jason 
headed as soon as he had some truck driving 
experience under his belt. He’s been at ACES for five 
years now, and drives residential service routes.
	 We asked Jason if anything surprised him about 
the job when he started with ACES and he said, “I 
didn’t know how many narrow roads there are in 
the county!” Navigating historic alleys in town and 
narrow lanes in the country are definitely a regular 
challenge for ACES drivers.
	 Jason lives in Pioneer, is engaged to be married, 
enjoys pottery and working in his garden, and 
appreciates the Monday - Friday schedule and 
dependable work hours at ACES. He said, “I’m 
learning a lot on the job. I feel really fortunate to 
have others around me who are willing to share 
their experience and expertise.”
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HOLIDAY SCHEDULE & MORE
Veterans Day: Normal collection and Transfer Station 
hours. Office closed. 
Thanksgiving: Normal collection. ACES office will be closed 
Thursday & Friday. Transfer Stations closed on Thursday.   
Christmas & New Year’s Day: No collection, Office 
& Transfer Stations closed. Since Christmas Day and 
New Years Day fall on a Wednesday, customers with 
Wednesday collection will be serviced on Thursday, 
Thursday customers serviced on Friday, and Friday 
customers will be serviced on Saturday. The week of Jan. 
6, everyone reverts back to their regular collection day.

Transfer Station Hours Change:
Nov. 3 through Mar. 9, Buena Vista Transfer Station 
hours change from 9 am - 5 pm to 8:30 am - 4:30 pm. 

Household Hazardous Waste Drop-Off:  
Nov. 4 - 18; Dec. 7, 21; Jan. 4, 18. 
At the Buena Vista Transfer Station, Ione, 9 am - 1 pm.   
Free, up to 15 gallons or 125 lbs per trip. 

Free Christmas Tree Recycling:  
Dec. 26, 2024 - Jan. 31, 2025
Trees (all ornaments and lights removed) can be dropped 
off at the Westover Field airport parking lot Dec. 26 -  Jan. 
31. Throughout the month of January, trees can also be 
dropped off at either the Buena Vista Transfer Station 
daily from 8:30 am - 4:30 pm, or the Pine Grove Transfer 
Station, Tues. through Sat., 9:00 am - 12 pm & 1:00 - 4:00 
pm. The Christmas trees are then recycled locally at the 
Vicini Brothers Green Waste Recycling Facility and turned 
into landscape  mulch and nutrient rich compost.  
 


